
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
July 9, 2008 

RE:    Icom Inc.  

FCC:  AFJ278492 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application.  Depending on your responses, kindly understand there may be additional comments. 

 
1) It does not appear that confidentiality was requested on any exhibits provided.  However the 

application includes exhibits typically classified by most grantees as confidential (block diagram,  
schematics, operational description, parts list, and tune up procedures as a few examples).  If 
confidentiality is requested, kindly provide an appropriate cover letter. 

2) Additionally, a partial parts list is given with the Permissive Change Letter.  If confidentiality is 
requested on the parts list portion of this, please divide into 2 separate documents, one containing 
the letter only, the second containing the parts list. 

3) Tune up procedure mentions frequencies outside of the approved band.  Kindly explain. 
4) Test report mentions use only to 512 MHz and originally this was granted to 520 MHz.  Please 

explain. 
5) Users manual page 31 contains many more accessories than listed in the original manual.  Please 

explain. 
6) It appears that only the body SAR was remeasured.  Please provide a statement confirming 

compliance with the limits for Head SAR.  If maximum SAR value increases, submit appropriate 
test data.   

 
 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


